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NEWQUAY HARBOUR 
HARBOUR MASTER’S NOTICE 
Notice No. 3 of 2025 
 
 

Notification of event: Huer’s Hut to Harbour Pilchard Run 
Date & time of event: Saturday 14th June 1230-1600 
Car park closure: All day 
Slipway closure: All day 
South Quay Hill road closure: 1330-1415* 
* Access for commercial harbour users still available throughout 
 
Trenance Learning Academy have organised a walk/run from the Huer’s Hut 
through the town finishing at the harbour on Saturday 14th June. 
Participants will be dressed in shiny clothing to represent pilchards,  
highlighting the importance that fishing has had to the town of Newquay.  
 
The harbour car park will be closed for the event. Roads will be closed and 
re-opened as the run advances along the route. 
 
The Slipway will be closed for the launching of recreational boats & jet skis 
throughout the event. 
 
Please check for signage, and advice from the Harbour Office. 
 
 
Date 02/06/2025 

Kimberley Johnson | Newquay Harbour Master  
Cornwall Council | Maritime Section 
kimberley.johnson@cornwall.gov.uk | newquayharbour@cornwall.gov.uk 
Tel: 01637 872809 | Mobile: 07759719563 
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